Health & Wellness- Parent Partnership
All families are encouraged to partner with us to help keep our entire school community healthy.
Please see the important iliness policy reminders below.

Students with a temperature of 100 degrees or more are not permitted to be at school
or attend summer camp.

If a student or anyone living within the student’s household has been tested for
COVID-19 and has symptoms, the individual who was tested and all those living within
the household should not come on campus. Please inform the school immediately by
emailing our Camp Director, Jennifer Allen at camps@providencechristian.com

If a student or anyone in the household has been diagnosed with COVID-19, the
individual who has been diagnosed and all those living within the household should
not come on campus. Please inform the school immediately by emailing our Camp
Director, Jennifer Allen at camps@providencechristian.com.

Students experiencing vomiting or diarrhea should stay home for a minimum of 24
hours after the last episode. Students may return to school 24 hours after the last
episode if they are not experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19 (including: fever,
cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches,
headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea).
If a student is out of school due to illness, they should remain off campus and should
not attend after school activities, athletic events, etc. during the time that they are out
of school due to an iliness.

To review the complete iliness policy, see the Parent Student Handbook.
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